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		       Wear Green for Grinch Day!
			
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: C:\Users\abaur\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\DJAJ3I12\noel_166[1].gif]We will be having a Grinch Day on Wednesday, Dec. 19th.  Students are encouraged to wear green for this fun day.  We will be involved in Grinch activities including listening to the story How the Grinch Stole Christmas, making a craft, and solving Grinch story problems.  We will be including local preschool students in the fun.  A snack will be provided.  Please send in a drink for your child.  The students will be involved in a sock exchange.  Please read the included note.  
Have a very, merry holiday!   
Mrs. Baur
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